
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

It is for information to all concerned that AKFI has not permitted any Kabaddi 

Team to participate and play any Kabaddi match in Pakistan. No such permission / 

sanction was sought by anybody from AKFI to participate in any Kabaddi match in 

Pakistan. AKFI does not support any such activity. AKFI had made inquiries from 

Punjab Kabaddi Association, its affiliated unit to enquire if any team was sent by it 

to Pakistan to play any Kabaddi match there. The Secretary of the Punjab Kabaddi 

Association Mr. Amanpreet Singh Malhi by email dated 12.02.2020 informed that 

no such team has been sent by them. (Copy of the response attached herewith.) 

 

AKFI is not aware as to who has granted permission to any Kabaddi teams; who 

are the players; who received the invitation to participate and who financed the 

participation of the players in any such match there. Such matches without 

sanction or permission from AKFI, Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports and 

Ministry of Home Affairs are not recognised by AKFI. 

 

 

Administrator – AKFI 

12.02.2020 
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